
 
 

CEMETERY COMMISION FOR THE TOWN OF 
FRANCESTOWN  

 
Updated COVID-19 Policy – effective July 6, 2020 

 
1) Governor Sununu has rescinded his prior order which 
contained an advisory limiting the number of people who gather 
in groups to 9 or less. Therefore, the Trustees of the Cemetery 
Commission are lifting the restriction on the number of guests 
and others attending memorials, funeral services and/or other 
gatherings in the cemeteries of Francestown, subject to the 
following recommendations and guidelines. 
 
2) We strongly recommend that those in groups follow the 
guidelines established by the CDC and COVID-19 orders issued 
by Governor Sununu. Links to these are found on the Town 
website. 
 
3) Therefore the Trustees recommend those gathering in groups 
in the cemeteries (including, but not limited to, guests, funeral 
directors, and pall bearers) wear masks or other face coverings 
whenever possible and practical. 
 
4) We also strongly recommend social distancing (standing at 
least 6 feet apart) for persons in the cemeteries, whenever 
possible and practical. 
 
5) Military honors are allowed in accordance with the rules of the 
respective military branches. 


